Questions on Parish Housing Numbers 

 To be returned to ldf@chichester.gov.uk by Friday 2nd November 2012 

Birdham Parish                       

The new Local Plan Core Strategy will include an indicative number of homes on non-strategic sites to be provided in each parish over the Plan period to 2029.  For your Parish, we are proposing a range of between 50 and 100 homes (an average of 3.3 to 6.7 homes per year). In line with the Government’s growth strategy, we would ask you to adopt a positive stance to the exercise and consider all options to achieving the target.

	
	Question
	Response

	1
	Are there any specific factors that we should know about that would prevent you from achieving our proposed minimum figure for your parish over the period to 2029?
	


	2
	Do you consider that our proposed maximum figure is a realistic upper limit for new housing in your parish over the period to 2029?


	


	3
	Are there any sites or general locations within the parish that you consider could be suitable for future housing development?


	


	4
	Are there any issues relating to the timing of future development that you wish to highlight?


	


	5
	Are there any specific improvements or facilities that the community would like to see provided as a result of the development?


	


	6
	Is your community likely to prepare a Neighbourhood Plan(?


	



( As introduced by the Localism Act 2011, a neighbourhood plan is a statutory development plan prepared at a neighbourhood (e.g. parish) level, setting out a vision for the local area and local planning policies for the use and development of land, for example identifying where new shops, offices or homes should go and what green spaces should be.  Neighbourhood Plans have to be compatible with national policies and the Local Plan and should be focused on guiding development rather than stopping it.

If you have any queries please call the Planning Policy team on 01243 534571

